
Chairman’s Report to October 2017 Aston Flamville Parish Meeting

1)Planning Applications; Application 17/1206/HH for Green Acres, Aston Lane is seeking 
approval for a single storey side extention, linking the garage to the dwelling, together with 
the addition of dormers over the existing garage to create additional accommodation. 
Consultation is open to comment until 18th Oct 2017 via Blaby DC Planning.

2)Fosse Villages Neighbourhood Plan: Work has continued on updating the draft plan 
following the consultation earlier in the year, with the objective of achieving  a pre-
submission plan by the end of 2017.

3)St Peter’s Pathway: Work was completed on the new pathway in late June 2017

4)Aston Flamville Christmas Fair: will be held at St Peter’s Church on Saturday November 
18th (10am to 2pm).

Robin Wilson (3/10/17)


